


Our children have had a wonderful first 
week back. This morning the staff team 

spoke about aspirations for their classes 
this term and after just a first week 

back, we are confident that our children 
will achieve amazing things by the end 

of the term. 

Reception children visited the residents in Crispin 
Court. They sang Spring songs and played board 
games with the residents. The visit was greatly 
appreciated by the residents at Crispin Court. This 
furthered the strong relationships we have with 
the team at Crispin Court. 

Our Year One children have been treasure hunting on 
the school field to find the clues to their next class text. 

They created tins of beans in the style of Andy Warhol 
and planted their own bean seeds. I wonder what they 

will grow into? Can you guess what their story might 
be? 

Mrs Lees, our specialist PE coach, has delivered 
Physical Development sessions with the children 
in our pre-school this week too. It was a session 
enjoyed by all! 

The Explorers, our youngest 
children, have had a very busy week 
as they have welcomed lots of new 
faces to their room. All the children 

have settled well with the help of 
the staff team. 



Community News
Three of our children have been courageous advocates and have 

raised money for Parkside through cake sales during the Easter 

holidays. They raised £28.87 and Parkside have agreed to match 

fund their amount. The money will be spent to purchase more stock 

for our Parkside Pantry and the girls have requested hoola hoops for 

playtimes and lunchtimes. 



Our school pantry is being well used and so we are always grateful of 
donations however large or small. 

Our Year 6 helpers have done an amazing job tidying and sorting, and 
now we are looking to re-stock.

Due to the success of the previous mufti day where we asked you to bring 
in an item we will be planning another event like this so keep your eyes 
peeled for more news/ class shopping list.


